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Jane Strudwick 
Senior Labour Relations Assistant 
Employee Relations Department 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Jane: 

March 12, 1981 

In response to your letter of March 6, 1981 in which you state that 
the Ministry of Human Resources would I ike to place a handicapped person in the 
Crane Library for no more than 20 hours per month and that this person would not 
be doing bargaining unit work, the Union has checked into the matter and responds 
as fo I I ows: 

- the work to be done by the handicapped person needs to be done 
- quite possibly it would be done by a bargaining unit person if 

funds permitted 
- Crane Library wil I not be paying for this work to be done and 

it would not be done if Human Resources were not funding the 
work 

- the person in question wil I be working approximately 20 hours 
per month of whatever amount they are permitted to by the 
Human Resources Ministry 

they would not be an employee of the University 

We therefore see no problem, at this time, with the above person per-
forming duties in the Crane Library but would of course keep an eye on this 
situation for the future. 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Loca I I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


